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Circular No. 2016/29                                      Date: 25/05/2016 
 
Dear Comrades, 
 

GUEST HOUSE AT KOLKATA MAINTAINED BY 

ASSOCIATION OF OFFICERS OF PASCHIM BANGA GRAMIN BANK 

  
We reproduce, hereunder, the contents of Circular No. 2016/30 dated 25.05.2016, on the captioned 
subject issued by Com. Harvinder Singh, General Secretary, AIBOC for your information and 
circulation.  
 
QUOTE: “We have been advised by our Affiliate All India RRB Officers’ Federation that Association 
of Officers of Paschim Banga Gramin Bank have started a Guest House (AC) at Howrah/Kolkata. 
The facility is made available by the Association to all its members including retired members of the 
Association. We convey our heartiest congratulations to them. We are pleased to advise that the 
facility is extended not only to the Affiliates of AIRRBOF but has been offered to members of AIBOC 
as well, at a cost of Rs. 800/- per day. The address of the Guest House is as follows: 
 

   110/2 Sashtri N.N. Ganguly Road, 

   BATORE, HOWRAH 4, 

   Sailobani Apartment, 

Ground Floor, Flat No. 1 
 

The Guest House being very close to Howrah Station and Kolkata would be very useful for those 

visiting the city. The members of our Confederation may send their request to the Central Office of 

AIRRBOF, JGGP House, Raja Rammohan Roy Road, Hakimpura, Siliguri-734001, Email 

Id 555airrbof@gmail.com for booking the same.  
 

We request our Affiliates to circulate the information among their members so that they can utilize 

the facility.”                 UNQUOTE 

 

            With warm greetings, 

     Yours comradely, 

                   
                         (HARVINDER SINGH) 
                     GENERAL SECRETARY 
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